Dear Twitter User,

We are sending this e-mail in order to inform you of the content deletion request (attached) sent by
the Telecommunications Directorate to Twitter regarding your Twitter account @CthulhuSec.

The Telecommunications Directorate decision must be sent to court and a court decision must be
made within 48 hours.

We have waited to be informed of a court decision. We have now recieved the (attached) decision
and Twitter at present has not carried out any action with regard to the below tweet:

https://twitter.com/CthulhuSec/status/699247420803309569/ ...

One of our main principles is to respect the right of our users to have their voices heard and we
prioritise protecting that right. For this reason we may decide we have sufficient grounds to make an
appeal. If you are considering making an appeal to this court decision in the Turkish courts, please
get in touch with us as soon as possible.

If you believe that we have mistakenly contacted you and/or the document attached does not
concern your Twitter account, please let us know as soon as possible by replying to this email.

This notice does not constitute legal advice. You may wish to seek legal advice on this issue.
With our respect,

Twitter


https://twitter.com/CthulhuSec
https://t.co/pamZBGKGbb

